
CPRM, September 12, 2023 
RCC-15-23 

Correspondence from Sarah Fulton and Louis Dellosa 
From: Sarah Fulton 
Sent: Sunday, September 10, 2023 9:21 AM 
To: Mailbox, Clerks <Clerks@burlington.ca> 
Subject: Tyandaga Golf Course 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To the Office of the City Clerk, 
 
Am writing with respect to the upcoming decision regarding the future of the Tyandaga 
Golf Course. It is my understanding that the proposed change will amend the golf 
course from 18 to 9 holes, and the remaining land will be used for driving ranges and 
other outdoor uses (hiking trails, etc.).  
 
My concern is the change in scope of the space. As a resident, and someone 
increasingly concerned about the reduction of public recreation space, it is my hope that 
we can receive reassurances that this space will be preserved as city-owned recreation 
land and continue to operate as a golf course. I worry that the reduction in revenue from 
changing the course size will justify later decisions to sell the course and/or parcel land 
for private sale. This would be a detriment to the city, its residents, and the local 
neighbourhood.  
 
We urge you to take action to protect the golf course, as it undergoes changes, such 
that it remains a space for the community.  
 
Many thanks, 
Sarah Fulton and Louis Dellosa 
Tyandaga Park Drive Residents 
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